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July 11, 2013

Ald. Sandy Weidner
Chairwoman, Public Works
and Services Committee
Racine, Wisconsin

Dear Ald. Weidner:

Submitted for your review and approval is Amendment No. 1 to Contract 32-13 (K3-035),
Professional Services-Design City Hall Chiller Replacement, Angus Young Associates,
consultant,

Angus Young Associates is currently designing the replacement of the chiller unit at City
Hall and Steam Piping Evaluation at the Central Heating Plant. This amendment, in the amount
of $2,100.00, is for the ultrasonic inspection services for the existing steam and condensate
piping serving the City Hall steam heating system to ensure adequate life expectancy of the
system.

Funding for these professional services is available in Account 993.220.5010, Central

Heating Plant Steam Pipes.
Sinc?wﬁ ,

Thomas M. Eeg
Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations

TME:das



Angus -

Engineering Agreement Change Request

YO Mng Interior Design

Balance in Creativily

Wednesday, July 10, 2013

Mr. Thomas Eeg, P.E., Assistant Commissioner of Public Works/Operations
City of Racine

730 Washington Avenue

Racine, WI 53403

Re: CoRacine Chiller Repl & Heating Eval Page 1 of 1
Ultrasonic Inspection Services

This letter acknowledges a request for additional professional services to be provided by Angus Young based on
the original understanding of the project scope and services to be provided. The following information
indicates our understanding of the additional services being requested and our estimate of the cost of the
additional professional services anticipated.

Requested Project Scope Change:

The additional fee of $2,100.00 is for the ultrasonic inspection services for the existing steam and condensate
piping servind the City Hall steam heating system.

Contract Reference for request:

3.4.11 Providing detailed quantity surveys or inventories of material, equipment and labor.

Professional Services Fees:

Previously approved professional service fees to date $20,850.00
Additional fees requested $2,100.00 —
Total Fees after change of scope $22,950.00
Sincerely, Accepted By:
Signature
Jason L.aRosh, Mechanical Engineer, PE, LEED
Mechanical Engineer Printed Name Date
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